
— Liberty Utitities
Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-724-2135

Email: Michael.Sheehanlibertyutilities.com

June 17, 2019

Via Hand-Delivery and Electronic Mail

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 19-064; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp.
dlb/a Liberty Utilities
Distribution Rate Case

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalfofLiberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities,
enclosed please find seven copies ofthe Company’s response to the record request made during
the June 14 hearing on temporary rates in this docket, for which the Commission reserved
Exhibit 3.

As discussed during the hearing, Exhibit 3 is the proposed LED-2 tariff language that
appears at Bates 111-136 through Bastes 111-139 from the Company’s original filing, with a
revised page Bates III- 1 3 8R that contains minor rate changes from that included in the original
filing.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

i/U%kI%%I
Michael J. Sheehan

cc: Service list
Enclosures
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